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DR. KARAN SINGH, MP 24 Akbar Road,
CHARIMAN New Delhi-110 011
Dear Shudh,

I was happy to receive the minutes of your
Executive Committee meeting and to know that you have been
unanimously elected as President. This is a recognitition of the
valuable services that you have rendered to the INOC (I) over many
years. This being the only recognized organization by the Indian

National Congress in the United States, its functioning has a special
significance. [ wish you and your new team all the best in the

years ahead.

With kind regards,

Karan Singh
May 30, 2017

Shri Shudh Parkash Singh Jasuja




